
 

Date: 04/06/2019 

C 08 (2019-20) 

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 1 - Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

At the outset, we hope you have had a chance to spend some quality time with your children 

during the summer break! We also hope your children are excited to be back in school just as 

we are to welcome them back! We look forward to all their wonderful stories amassed and also 

nurturing them with learning opportunities in the months that follow.  

As you are aware, we have always shared the SVM vision of bringing in experienced 

professionals from across the country to Ratnagiri to create more opportunities to innovate with 

the teaching - learning processes and are delighted to announce the following facilitators as 

part of the SVM family: Ms Latika Sarde- Counsellor, Ms Sharvari Gavali-Grade 2 Class 

teacher, Ms Pradnya Zarapkar-Subject teacher, Ms Neema Sawant-Subject teacher and Ms 

Kritika Singh-English Enrichment. 

The new additions to our family bring in expertise and experience and have been formally 

inducted during the summer break with the SVM approach and along with the existing team 

members will be trained by our consultants, award winning Mumbai based KA EduAssociates 

throughout the year as well. As we say at SVM - learning never stops! 

Apart from the academic program facilitation, we are thrilled to welcome the team member 

from the world renowned Prakash Padukone Badminton Academy as part of the co-curricular 

team. With this inclusion we believe our Be More vision will provide ample of opportunities 

for our children to develop key skills in Dance, Theatre Arts, Music and Sport. We continue 

with Mumbai based Theatre Professionals for theatre arts, Mumbai based Clap Global, and 

Pune based KinderSports for multi-sports.  

We would also like to wish team members moving on from SVM for personal reasons and 

thank them for their efforts. Mr Keshab Hira, Ms Kusum Chavan, Ms Karishama Kapadi, Ms 

Sangeeta Samanta. 

We have an action packed month ahead as we settle the children back into a school routine and 

commence our academic objectives as part of Term 1.  

Timely communication will keep you abreast of all developments and as always, do write to 

us in case you have a query for us and we will be happy to address it. 

Here’s wishing all of us a wonderful start to June 2019! 

 

Yours truly, 

Darshana Dabke 

Principal 


